STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ROY COOPER
GOVERNOR

MEMORANDUM

To: Randi Gates, AICP

August 18, 2021

J. ERIC BOYETTE
SECRETARY

Administrator, Gaston-Cleveland-Lincoln Metropolitan Transportation Organization

From: Jamal Alavi, PE, CPM M sHaw

Director, Transportation Planning Division

Subject: CMAQ Project Award for FY 2022

Thank you for submitting a project proposal for funding through the North Carolina CMAQ
Program. The Transportation Planning Division is pleased to inform you that the following
project has been approved for CMAQ funding in the amount shown below:

STIP

Number Description

Phase

CMAQ
Funding

Local
Match

Total
Funding

FY

BL-0033 | LF of sidewalk along Tryon
Courthouse Rd

Construct approximately 2,300

PE

$150,400

$37,600

$188,000

2022

ROW

$40,000

$10,000

$50,000

2023

CON

$1,158,218

$289,555

$1,447,773

2023

TOTAL

$1,348,618

$337,155

$1,685,773

The awardee is responsible for all funding that is above the approved award amount.

Please note there is an additional small amount of funds above and beyond the project award that
is included in the WBS. This is not for use by the project or project manager. These funds are
placed there to pay for estimated BSIP/SAP charges that will occur as the project is invoiced and

paid out.

By agreeing to use the CMAQ funds, the project manager’s business unit or entity (awardee)
agrees that any charges that cause the WBS to become negative and require repayment, (whether
BSIP/SAP charges or costs incurred by the project) WILL be covered and paid for by the

unit/entity receiving these funds.

Please note that projects that are not implemented according to the approved schedule may be

subject to cancellation.

Mailing Address:

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
TRANSPORTATION PLANNING DIVISION
1554 MAIL SERVICE CENTER

RALEIGH, NC 27699-1554

Telephone: (919) 707-0900
Fax: (919) 733-979%4
Customer Service: 1-877-368-4968

Website: nedot.gov

Location:

1 SOUTH WILMINGTON STREET
RALEIGH, NC 27601




If you have any questions about the CMAQ Program or the project that has been awarded
funding, please contact Jamal Alavi, PE, CPM by telephone at 919-707-0901 or by email at
jalavi@ncdot.gov.

Attachment

(T Travis Marshall, PE, Transportation Planning Division
Heather Hildebrandt, Transportation Planning Division
David Wasserman, PE, STIP Unit
Jackie McSwain, Division 12
Marta Matthews, Local Programs



